
 

KANSAS SEED & CROPS CONFERENCE 
KCIA/KSIA ANNUAL MEETINGS 

 

February 18-19, 2025 
 

Hilton Garden Inn – 410 South 3rd Street, Manhattan, KS 
 

 

________________________________________            
Name, Primary Registration ($80 each)          

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
Company 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
Address 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
City       State   Zip 

_______________________________________ 
Phone 

 

Name, Additional Registration ($55 each)     

______________________________________    ______________________________________   

______________________________________    ______________________________________  

 

 

Registration fees: Due (postmarked by) February 3, 2025  
Please make checks out to Kansas Crop Improvement Association, 2000 Kimball Avenue, Manhattan, KS 66502 

 
 

____    # Primary Registration     @ $80.00 (after February 3 @ $90.00)      $__________ 

____    # Additional Registrations  @ $55.00 (after February 3 @ $65.00)      $__________  

 
____  TOTAL REGISTRATIONS                   TOTAL FEE DUE  $__________ 
 

____   If different, please indicate number attending the luncheon Thursday (paid registration is required) 
     (call for children’s pricing, ages 6 and up) 
 

 

Association/Company Meetings: □ KCIA     □ KSIA      □ AGSECO      □ Bayer/Westbred     □ KWA    

 □ Limagrain     □ PlainsGold       □ Syngenta/AgriPro      □ Other _______________ 

 

Hotel reservations may be made by using the link found at www.kscrop.org or by calling 785-532-9116. Room rates are 

$117 plus tax.  Be sure to make your room reservations by January 17, 2025 and identify yourself as part of Seed and 

Crops Conference 2025 to receive the reduced rate. 

Please be advised, parking is no longer free in the parking garage and there is limited surface parking. We will have a 

discount code assigned closer to the conference date. More information on parking garage rates can be found on our website. 
 

NOTE: If you have special needs, please contact us by February 3, 2024, and every effort at accommodations will be made. 
 

If you have any questions, please call or email Erica at the office 785-532-6118, kscrop@kansas.net.  

 

We look forward to seeing you in February! 

 
 

http://www.kscrop.org/
mailto:kscrop@kansas.net

